

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED!



JAPANESE STUDENT EXCHANGE PROGRAM JULY 30 to AUGUST 12, 2017

OCEAN REEF SHS IS HOSTING A GROUP OF JAPANESE STUDENTS AND WE ARE ASKING FOR THE HELP AND SUPPORT OF FAMILIES FROM THE COMMUNITY TO HOST A STUDENT

Hosting is as simple as involving the student in your daily routines such as walking the dog, kicking a ball in the park, enjoying a BBQ, and even helping out with chores! These simple things we enjoy are often the highlights of their trip. Everyone is welcome to host, you don't have to have a child at the school.

You will also receive a host payment of \$450 to assist with costs of providing meals and board.

Gold Intercultural Learning has been running homestay programs since 2004 and will provide 24/7 bilingual support, a bilingual staff member stationed at the school, and a visit from a team member to answer all your questions in person.

If you are interested in hosting a student, please complete and send the form by email or sms to Gold Intercultural Learning, whose details are below.

GOLD INTERCULTURAL LEARNING T: 9444 7687 M: 0438 871 451 E: HOMESTAY@GOLDIL.COM.AU W: WWW.GOLDIL.COM.AU









Ocean Reef SHS exchange program

"YES ,WE WOULD LIKE TO HOST A JAPANESE STUDENT!"

PLEASE COMPLETE ALL FIELDS THEN TAKE A PHOTO AND TEXT TO **0438 871 451**OR
SCAN AND EMAIL TO **HOMESTAY@GOLDIL.COM.AU**

STUDENT'S NAME:		MALE / FEMALE
STUDENT'S SCHOOL:	STUDENT'S CURRENT AGE:	
PARENT'S/GUARDIAN'S NAME:		
PARENT'S / GUARDIAN'S CONTACT NUMBER:		
PARENT'S / GUARDIAN'S EMAIL :		
BEST TIME TO CONTACT:		